










EXHIBIT “C” 
VACATION CONDITION OF APPROVAL 

 
1. Fresno Irrigation District’s active Fresno Colony No. 24 runs westerly along the 

south side of Kaviland Avenue as shown on the attached FID exhibit map, within 
a 40-feet wide exclusive easement recorded March 21, 2002, as Doc. No. 2002-
0046896 O.R.F.C. FID sees no adverse impact to the proposed vacation. 
 
FID previously reviewed Site Plan P21-00192 on March 9, 2021, those comments 
and conditions still apply.  For more details, please contact and Chris Lundeen at 
(559) 233-7161. 

 

2. The City of Fresno Engineering Services Division shall be provided any plans for 
all improvements within the public right of way for review and approval. If you have 
any question regarding this condition, please contact Francisco V. Magos at (559) 
621-8679. 

 

3. Fresno Metropolitan Flood Control District has no existing or proposed Master Plan 
facilities within this Drainage Area “II”. The District requires the Master Plan 
drainage patterns remain as designed for the proposed vacation area.  Please 
contact Rick Lyons of FMFCD if you have any questions at (559) 456-3292. 
 

4. Pacific Gas and Electric has an existing 6 inch gas distribution facilities and 12.75 
inch transmission gas facilities within or near the proposed area to be vacated.  
PG&E requests a public utility easement be reserved over the entire are to be 
vacated.  For any questions. please contact Sal; Graciliano at (661) 865-2319. 
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